
 

Friday 8th September 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

I hope you have all enjoyed a relaxing break over the summer. It has been lovely 

welcoming everyone back into school and to spend time getting to know Year 1. 

 

On Mondays and Fridays, Class 2R will be having their P.E. lessons. On these days, 

the children will need to come into school in the appropriate sports kit. This should 

include black trainers or pumps, plain black or navy shorts or joggers (depending on 

the weather), a white t-shirt and a school jumper or cardigan.  

 

As well as providing the appropriate sports kits, it is also essential that children have 

an apron or shirt for artwork, due to the messy nature of the subject!  

 

Swimming -  We will be continuing with our two-week block of swimming 

lessons instead of weekly lessons. This will take place in the 

autumn term. A separate letter will be sent out with more 

information nearer to the time.  

Forest Schools –   This half term, every Wednesday afternoon starting on  

 Wednesday 13th September 2023. 

 

The attached curriculum sheet shows you what your child will be learning this 

autumn term in Class 2 and ways you can enhance your child’s learning.  

 

Please ensure that your child has their book bag, waterproof coat and a bottle filled 

with water for the classroom in school every day.  

 

If you require any further information, or have any queries or concerns about your 

child, please do not hesitate to contact me.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Roberts 

 

 


